

The Shizuoka University Asia Bridge Program (ABP) was established in 2015 to nurture individuals who can play an active role in connecting Shizuoka and the world. This initiative has been carried out in collaboration with companies and local governments in Shizuoka Prefecture, promoting international development. As we celebrate the program's 10th anniversary, we invite you to join our commemorative events, aimed at further advancing the ABP's mission. For details about the events, please visit the ABP 10th Anniversary Website using the URL or QR code below. We look forward to your participation!

ABP 10th Anniversary Ceremony

Friday, 21st November 2025

Venue: Shizuoka University Hamamatsu Campus 3-5-1 Johoku Chuo-ku Hamamatsu 432-8561

For latest information and details of events, please check the ABP 10th Anniversary Website.



ABP 10th Anniversary Website

10 years. abp.icsu.shizuoka.ac.jp